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You don't often get email from clerk.lhpc@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms Thompson

This is the comment made by Lower Halstow Parish Council, as agreed at their meeting
held on Tuesday 6th February 2024:

The documents are so lengthy that as a small Parish Council, we do not have the resources
to spare to understand and digest the content of all the documents involved, to allow us to
make an educated comment.

Kind regards

Clerk to Lower Halstow Parish Council
Website: https://www.hugofox.com/community/lower-halstow-parish-council-17855/home




